Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Faculty and staff cordially invite you to pick, up your child's report card and join "Snack for
Success "because, "We just do it here at Panther Nation. Pine Hill is living it RICH (Responsible,
Intelligent, Capable, and Hopeful for the Future.) You may come at your child's grade-level
planning time only. This is the time that is set aside to pick up report cards. Parents can set up a
conference with your child's teacher by calling the guidance department if needed.

The planning times are as follows:

6th grade planning: 9:15-10:45
7th grade planning: 11:45-1:15
8th grade planning 1:45-3:15



